Sent: 28 December 2023 13:14
To: Planning <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2023/3834

Good day the tree in question is around 8-10m high. | propose to cut back around 5m or whatever is needed
to contain branches within my property without overhanging the highway or interfering with electric/telephone
wires as they do at present. Sketch attached.

On Thursday, 28 December 2023 at 10:24:45 GMT, <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote:

Please see attached document



